
Dear Travel Trade, 

 

Further to the Korean government restriction, the LHR-ICN flights departing 

between 12MAR21 and 01APR21 have been canceled. 

 

Please check your GDS queue and contact your clients accordingly. 

 

 Canceled flights from London Heathrow (LHR) to Seoul (ICN) 

KE0908 - departing on 12, 19, 22, 26, 29, 31 March 


